
 
 

Ms. Denish Sison, principal of the Tomas Morato Elementary School, delivered a 
welcome remarks speech for all the volunteers and participating students.  
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Ms. Pebbles Sanchez- Ogang conducted a short re-orientation to the TPB volunteers 
and other YesPinoy staff before the start of the morning activities.      



 
 

The students listened attentively to the disaster preparedness discussion facilitated by 
the Morong Volunteers’ Emergency Response Team (MVERT).   

Ms. Karizza Zapata chatted with the students after discussing the survival items inside 
the Super Pouch.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Ms. Thyrrise Dhenice Juan explained the key learning points of Station 7: Wheel of the 
Wind to the students.   

Ms. Chelsea Luna guided the students in accomplishing the task in Station 4: Connect 
the Pipes.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Mr. Dan Joseph Ferrolino, Ms. Sherdoll Bayona, and Ms. Divina Andres asked the 
students about their realizations while conducting the activity in Station 2: Light as Air.  

The students worked together in accomplishing the task in Station 1: Style Your Own 
Banner.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

Ms. Karizza Zapata, Mr. Nicole Evangelista, and Mr. Jonathan Bravo assisted in 
distributing the CSR school supplies to the students.   

Ms. Patricia Yulo, Ms. Kazumi Policarpio, and Ms. Mariel Dimaano posed for a group 
photo with Ms. Pebbles Sanchez-Ogang (YesPinoy) and the students.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

The TPB volunteers, together with the YesPinoy staff and Morong Volunteers’ 
Emergency Response Team, took a group photo after the conclusion of the program.   

The volunteers and the students posed for a group photo with Mr. Dingdong Dantes, 
Chairman of the YesPinoy Foundation, Inc.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  


